
Memo 
 

To: Manufacturers of Prescribed Products 
 

From: Merideth Chaudoir, Assistant Attorney General, Vermont Office of the Attorney General 
 

Date: November 15, 2018 
 

Subject: 2018 Compliance Officer Form Posted 
 

 
 

The 2018 Compliance Officer Form has been posted on the Vermont Attorney General’s Website. 

 

http://ago.vermont.gov/compliance-officer-form/ 

 
This year’s form is more of a true webform and should work with any browser.   

If you have questions, please email AGO - VTPharma 

http://ago.vermont.gov/compliance-officer-form/
mailto:ago.vtpharma@vermont.gov

